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Item 297 PPPP of the 2011 Appropriations Act directed the Department of Medical Assistance
Services (DMAS) to report to the Chairmen of the House Appropriations and Senate Finance
Committees the specific progranlmatic changes that will be made for intensive in-home and
residential services including an estimate ofthe fiscal impact of the proposed changes no less
than 30 days prior to implementing the changes.

Please be advised that there were no programmatic changes implemented; therefore, there is no
report required at this time.

Cc: The Honorable William A. Hazel, Jr., M.D., Secretary ofHealth and Human Resources


